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19th July 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

School Uniform Reminder 
 
As we reach the end of term, I would like to take the opportunity to revisit the uniform 
expectations, before the new academic year to allow parents/carers to purchase the appropriate 
clothing and footwear in preparation for September 2023. 
 
At Wellesley Park School, uniform is compulsory for all children. We believe it encourages a 
sense of pride, loyalty and a sense of belonging. It also avoids discrimination between children 
and prevents arguments at home. 
 
Our School’s uniform is as below – and this is also available on our school website – under the 
‘parent’ tab.  
 

 
 



Please note:  
 

• All clothing should be labelled or marked with your child’s name to avoid being 

lost.  

• Makeup and nail varnish must be removed and not worn to school. 

 
Our amazing PTA, offers a pre-loved uniform shop on their webpage: https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/wellesleyparkpta.  
 
We look forward to seeing everyone in their school uniform at the start of the new academic 
year. If you have any questions about the guidance, please do not hesitate to contact your 
child’s class teacher in the first instance.  
 
With best wishes,  
 

Carly Wilkins 

 
Headteacher  
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